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Batchwood School Code of Conduct 

 
 
To have Consideration for: 
 

 learning and achievement  

 each other: valuing different views, beliefs and cultures   

 our community: supporting activities and presenting a positive image of the school  

 the environment: keeping it clean and tidy and fit for learning 

 the school rules and regulations 
 

 

To take Responsibility for: 

 

 making significant progress and being a successful learner 

 setting high standards of behaviour, conduct, appearance and attitude 

 being independent learners and leaders, taking initiative and supporting others 

 meeting the challenges of the future and being confident in all that you do 

 making a positive contribution to society 
 

 

To develop Relationships which: 

 

 are valued and supported  between each other in and out of school 

 allow you to lead safe and healthy lives and look after the wellbeing of each other 

 help you think creatively and rationally and be enthusiastic about learning 

 help you know and value other people  
 

 
Do be prepared for lessons  
Do be punctual 
Do wear the correct uniform at all times 
Do keep quiet and calm at break and lunchtime in the school building 
Do put your litter into the bins and keep Batchwood litter-free 
Do respect the property of others 
Do allow others to be themselves and respect their right to be individual 

 
GDPR stipulates that Code of Conduct is personal/ sensitive data. Our school provides Data Subjects 

(individuals to whom "personal data" relate) with a right to data held about themselves, including 



those obtained by means of this report. Requests for Data Subject Access should be made to our data 

protection officer Katie Harris (gdprkharris@gmail.com )or the Head Teacher Mr Kemp 

(head@batchwood.herts.sch.uk) 

 


